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Subject: Request for release of your Book ‘The Great Nicobar Islands: India  Date: 10/30/1¢ 05:07 PM
> Southern Fortune’ being published by Bloomsbury. Erom: "secytolg.and secytolg.and” <secytolg.and@nic.in>
To: rehanrazat87@gmail.com

Port Blair dated 302 Oct. 2019

Sir,

With reference to your email dated 10.03.2019 on the above subject matter, it is to
intimate that the

Honble Lt. Governor is pleased to release your Book during the inaugural function of the
ensuing Islands
Tourism Festival 2019 on 6t November 2019.

You may therefore kindly get in touch with the Secretary {Tourism]}, A&N
Administration for inclusion
of this item in the programme and coordinate further necessary arrangements for the
release of Book.

With regards

 (Kulanand Joshi)

“Becretary to Lt. Governor
A&N Islands A
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